
COMMUNITY UPDATE - August 2022 

What’s going on 

• We are grateful for the community’s support as we 

continue to play an important role through the Winter 

energy crisis while also progressing through AEMO’s grid 

connection testing and commissioning requirements.  

• In response to the increased risk of foot-and-mouth 

disease, we have introduced new measures to ensure 

biosecurity for landowners. These include an electronic 

access register and the installation of foot wash and 

spray down facilities at each entry and exit gate. 

• All turbines in the Moorabool North Wind Farm are now 

operational, while commissioning is close to complete in 

the Moorabool South Wind Farm.  

Moorabool Wind Farm Community Fund 2022 

• To date, Moorabool Wind Farm has invested more 

than $450,000 in the local community through its 

community funding, partnerships and 

sponsorships.  

• The Community Fund Assessment Panel is 

currently considering applications received in the 

most recent funding round and applicants can 

expect to hear more at the beginning of 

September.  

 

Landscape and Visual Screening Program 

Owners of residential dwellings within 4km of the Moorabool 

Wind Farm are invited to participate in a landscape and visual 

screening program.  

This is to assist our closest neighbours in reducing the potential 

visual impacts of the project. All agreed works are undertaken 

by Moorabool Wind Farm at no cost to dwelling owners. 

Visit www.mooraboolwindfarm.com or contact us for more 

details. 

For more information, please visit: www.mooraboolwindfarm.com 
To contact us or register to receive project updates via email, get in touch: info@mooraboolwindfarm.com or 1800 019 660. 

 
 

 

http://www.mooraboolwindfarm.com/
mailto:info@mooraboolwindfarm.com

